
 

Thirlmere Oval Grounds Committee 

 

Meeting – May 8th, 2017  

Venue – Welcome Inn Hotel, 5pm. 

 

Attendance – Graham Dempsey, Trevor Cochrane, John Curley, Gregg New, Phil Carlyon 

Apologies – Jeff Downing 

 

Presidents Report – Nil 

Treasurers Report –  Balance at Bank   $ 9,812.29 

 Outstanding a/c Seniors Lights $ 390.83 

                           Touch Lights  $  30.98 

 

Business Arising – 

1. Guttering repairs required to main building. 

2. Canteen has hit a slow spot. 

General Business – 

 Nil 

 

Next Meeting – June 12th, 5.00pm, Welcome Inn. 

 

Meeting Closed – 5.35pm. 


